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December 7, 2016        
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario, M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
RE: EB-2016-0061 – Canadian Niagara Power Inc. 
 
We are in receipt of the correspondence from the Board dated December 6, 2016 in the 
above-noted matter suggesting hearing dates of December 20 and 21, 2016 for the 
unsettled issues.   
 
Unfortunately, I am not available the week of December 20, 2016 due to medical 
appointments and family holiday plans. 
 
On behalf of Energy Probe, we would request that alternate dates be considered, 
specifically January 4-6, 2017 to avoid potential conflicts and holiday conflicts. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken   
Aiken & Associates 
 
cc: All Participants  


